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     GREAT NEWS!  You will recall our Athos Menaboni exhibit opened March 19 and ran very successful-

ly through March 31. The totals are in and without the days of the Gallery Opening, and one other day, we 

had 874 visitors to Goodyear in two weeks.  We estimated that we had more than 200 people those three days, 

so we had in excess of 1000 people through Goodyear to see the Menaboni exhibit and our Festival winners’ 

artwork in two weeks!  As part of the Menaboni exhibit, Mary Stock and Linda Wunder, with the assistance 

of the curator, D. Russell Clayton, prepared a beautiful Gallery Guide.  This professional guide was distribut-

ed to everyone who came to Goodyear to see the show.  Following his return home, Russ Clayton sent a copy 

of the guide to The Frick Collection and the Frick Art Research Library, both located in New York City.  

We are proud to announce the Frick Art Research Library has informed us that the Gallery Guide has been 

accessioned to their collection.  Anyone who goes to the Research Library and looks up Athos Menaboni will 

now find our Jekyll Island Arts Association Gallery Guide as part of their research.  Bravo to Mary, Linda, 

and Russ!!! 
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     In addition, the grandchildren and great grandchildren of Cecily Masters, to whom our Osprey painting is 

dedicated, visited Goodyear Cottage on April 10, and took a family photo around the Osprey.  They had a tour 

of Goodyear Cottage and were very moved to be in a spot where their grandmother and mother, Cecily and 

Virginia Masters, spent so much time.   
 

     Come to Goodyear to see the May Exhibit – ñFifty Years of Art on Jekyll:  A Retrospective of Jekyll Is-

land Arts Association Artistsò which will include 90 pieces of art created by our artisans from the 70s, 80s 

and early 90s.  It will be a fun exhibit – some of the artist’s names will bring back memories for you.  Every-

thing on exhibit was a category in a Festival “back in the day”, work by an exhibitor or the result of a class the 

member took.  A favor for those whose artwork we will be using…the exhibit ends on May 31 and if there is 

any way you can come to Goodyear that afternoon to pick up your artwork, it would be very helpful for us not 

to have to return 90 pieces.  If you will not be available, we will return it to you…just let us know… 
 

     The Weavers Guild will present a program about the “Mysteries of Spinning and Weaving” at the Meth-

odist Church on Tues., May 9 at 6:30. You may have seen their studio on the second floor of Goodyear and 

wondered how they know what to do with those looms – I know I do!  Their demonstrations at the Festival 

this year were some of the most popular.  As usual, the program is free and light refreshments will be served. 
 

     Elsewhere in the newsletter you will see that we will have a Summer Art Camp for Kids in June.  If you 

are trying to convince young grandchildren to come to Jekyll Island for a week, this might be just the ticket!  

Camp will be held at Goodyear Cottage the week of June 19-23 from 9:00 – noon each day.  Watch for more 

information. 
 

     Have a wonderful day, week, and month.  See you at Goodyear and at the Methodist Church for the May 9 

Program!  

 

 

 

HELP WANTED 
 
 

JIAA needs a member to act as a backup for the Facilities 

Manager. If you are interested please contact                  

Craig  Patterson 506-1077.  

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǇŀƎŜ мΦΦΦ 

IŀǾƛƴƎ Ŧǳƴ ǿƛǘƘ Ŏƭŀȅ ΦΦΦ 
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    As you know we are in a new membership year, effective April 1, 2017.  If you are not sure if your dues 

have been renewed you can log onto the Members Only Homepage on the JIAA Website.  If your dues 

have NOT been paid you will see a flashing “Pay My Dues” message, or  you can ask the volunteer at    

Goodyear Cottage to look for your name in the Member Directory on the Members Only Homepage.     

                   

               Dues are $30.00 per person and can be paid a variety of ways: 
 

 ·Use the “Pay My Dues” function in the Members Only Homepage where you can pay either using 

       PayPal or a major credit card.  

 ·Drop off your dues payment at Goodyear Cottage (you can use cash, check or credit card) 

 ·Mail a check for your dues to JIAA, PO Box 13201, Jekyll Island, GA 31527 

WŜƪȅƭƭ LǎƭŀƴŘ !Ǌǘǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 
tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴǎ  

As part of the Jekyll Island Art Association 50th Anniversary Celebration, the Weavers’ Guild has planned an 

amazing presentation entitled ‘The Mysteries of Spinning and Weaving’.  This is a program that you don’t 

want to miss.  You are invited to come and join them.  The following flyer gives you all of the details.  

 



 

Poster prepared by Patti Carofano 
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SAVE THE DATES –MAKE YOUR PLANS NOW! 
 

JEKYLL ISLAND ARTS ASSOCIATION 

50th Anniversary Celebrations 

For questions, email jiaaboard@gmail.com   
 

Our Year Long Activities:  Your 50th Birthday Organizing Team is working on detailed plans 

for an amazing year.  We have talked with many members already and expect a terrific turnout to 

all of these  programs and exhibits.  Our list of activities includes:  
 

Feb. 14           Program “A Valentine from Athos Menaboniò                          

   Mistletoe Cottage – presentation; Goodyear Cottage – reception 

$2 per person 
 

Mar. 10-12     43rd Annual JIAA Annual Arts Festival – Juried Art Festival, Music, Food, 

Fun 

Goodyear Cottage and Historic District area 
 

Mar. 13 - 18     Goodyear closed to paint gallery 
 

Mar. 19 - 31         “Birds of Jekyll Island: Original Works by Athos Menaboniò Exhibit 

                         Goodyear Cottage will be open additional hours 

Mar. 19  Opening Reception 1:00 – 5:00 
 

Mar. 28  Jekyll Singers Spring Concert 

   Morgan Center 
 

Apr. 11         Program - Pottery Guild Exhibit and Demonstration                           

   Jekyll Island Methodist Church 
 

May 1-31    Exhibit – Retrospective of artwork by members through the first 50 

years                Goodyear Cottage 

May 7  Opening Reception 
 

May 9            Program – Weavers Guild Exhibit and Demo - Weaving and Spinning     

   Jekyll Island Methodist Church 
 

Sept. 19        Annual Banquet – Golden Isles Youth Symphony -  Morgan Center  

   Buffet dinner to follow musical program – reservations required 

 

Oct. 10       Final Reception – Celebration of 50th Years of Art on Jekyll Island              

   Goodyear Cottage 

mailto:jiaaboard@gmail.com

